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Good morning,
 
This email is to confirm that after your hearing, the Legislative Hearing officer reviewed the matter
further and will be recommending that the assessment be reduced by half, from $169 to $84.50 (vs.
approval in full as discussed in the hearing).
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. If you wish to contest this recommendation,
instructions on how to do so are on the back of the letter you received telling you about the
Legislative Hearing, otherwise no further action is needed by you and the Council will proceed with
this recommendation without discussion. Please note this change will not be reflected on the online
assessment page until after the Council Public Hearing March 27.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
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Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
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